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Martinez, Mia

From: Vera Ambrosio 
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 2:55 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Agenda #33  -  Please Read aloud at the meeting

Dear Supervisors, 

The state and federal government cannot force individuals to receive an EUA medical intervention against their will. 
Furthermore, the Fourth Amendment allows citizens to be secure in their persons, and free from unreasonable searches 
by the government. The idea that we need a vaccination passport to do anything is unconstitutional. The constitution does 
not make exceptions for pandemics.  Furthermore, our medical records are protected by HIPAA.  Therefore, a vaccine 
mandate and passport would be infringing upon our rights. 

We the people of Ventura County, demand the board pass a resolution opposing any kind of vaccine passport system. It 
is imperative that the County of Ventura ban all businesses and our education system, from requiring individuals to show 
proof of vaccination.  

Best regards, 

Vera Ambrosio   

 
 


